
From: Phil Garrad
To: Health and Community Services Committee
Subject: Outdoor advertising inquiry
Date: Saturday, 15 June 2013 5:34:59 PM

Dear Sir/Madam
 
I find it amazing that anyone would support outdoor advertising with a sexual connotation.  The
latest example is an advertisement for a strip club near the Enoggera Army Barracks.  Our
children, our families, all of us need all the help we can get to avoid the problems caused by sex
outside marriage.
 
Our children can be shielded from pornography and semi-porn in newsagencies, tv and the internet
to a large degree, but it is difficult to keep their eyes off an outdoor advertisement if we don’t know
it is just around the corner. 
 
Regards
Phil Garrad

Capalaba   QLD   4157
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